
  

  

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

Enmax Work on 37 Street S.W. 

 

 

Location: 37 Street at Bullhead Rd intersection.   

 

 

Impact:  

• Right lane closures of NB and SB 37 Street S.W. 

• Occasional short traffic stoppages along NB and SB 37 Street S.W. 

 
Reason: Enmax transmission line removal and wire salvaging along 37 Street S.W.   
 

Approximate Start date: January 23, 2018 

Approximate Completion date: January 23, 2018 

Speed reduction: 50 km/hr from 60 km/hr  

 

Other information: Watch for flaggers on roadway.  

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through the area. 

Alberta Transportation would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

 

 

Enmax Contact Information 
Brian Heinrichs 
Ph: 403-690-1468 
 
ATS Traffic Control Contact Information 
Dominic Dayan 
Ph: 403-852-3587 
Email: domd@atstraffic.ca 
 
 
  



 

 


